
							     
	

The Accountant General’s Department

PUBLIC ADVISORY
The Accountant General wishes to advise that the following 
official receipt books have been cancelled:

CCRT 4479701 - 4479800
CCRT 4479801 - 4479900
CCRT 4480501 - 4480600
CCRT 4561101 - 4561200

Any member of the public who holds a receipt which bears 
any number in the receipt sequences above is asked to 
immediately contact: 

The Revenue Protection Division
The Ministry of Finance and the Public Service 
1 Shalimar Avenue
Vineyard Town
Kingston 3
Email address: rpdinfo@mof.gov.jm
Telephone:	 1888-CALL-RPD
		  1888-225-5773


